
TOWN OF ARGYLE, TEXAS 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

A majority of the members of the Town Council may be in attendance at the Lone Star 
Legislative Report session on Friday September 14, 2018 from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm at DFW 
Marr io t t  Ho tel & Go lf Club,  3300 Champ io nsh ip Par kway Ft .  Worth,  Texas 
76177.  No action will be taken. 

 
 
CERTIFICATION: 

 
I hereby certify that the above notice was posted on the bulletin board at the Argyle Town Hall, 
308 Denton Street, Argyle, Texas by the 11th day of September, 2018 at 9:30 am. 

 

  
 

 
 
Kristi Gilbert, Town Secretary 


